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Department of Energy 
Oak Ridge Operations 

P.O. 6ox2oo1 
Oak Ridge,Tennessee37831-8723 

-- 
July 8, 1994 

Stacy Marinos 
Bureau of Industrial Discharge Permits 
Wastewater Facilities Regulation 

Program 
401 E. State Street, Floor 4 West 
CN 029 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0029 

Dear Ms. Marinos: 

MAYWOOD SITE - REQUEST FOR WITHDRAWAL OF NJDEPES EMERGENCY PERMIT NO. 
NJ0054500 

This letter is in response to your recent inquiry regarding the application 
for discharge to surface water submitted by the Department of Energy (DOE) for 
the Maywood Interim Storage Site (MISS) on July 15, 1985. The MISS is a DOE- 
owned facility located in Bergen County, New Jersey. The Maywood site, which 
includes MISS, was placed on the National Priorities List on September 8, 
1983. The site is currently being remediated under federal Superfund program 
authority. 

The application in question was filed at the request of NJDEP following 
departmental review of DOE's work plan for the construction of an interim 
storage pile for soil removed from properties that are part of the Maywood 
site. The application was for the discharge of truck washwater, storage pile 
leachate, and stormwater runoff from pile construction activities. On August 
20, 1985, NJDEPE responded by letter that the application was administratively 
complete and had been forwarded to the Bureau of Industrial Discharge Permits 
for technical review. 

Since construction of the pile was completed in 1985, and because wastewater 
from pile construction, leachate, and cleanup operations was containerized and 
disposed of by a licensed wastewater hauler, DOE respectfully requests 
withdrawal of the July 15, 1985, application. As an aside and for your 
information, leachate from the storage pile continues to be containerized and 
disposed of by a licensed waste hauler. 

I hope this satisfactorily addresses your recent inquiry. If you need 
additional information, please call me at (615) 576-5724. 

Sincerely, 

/L/v. cv 
Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 
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